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Dear Parents,

We will be holding our annual Christingle service in school next Friday 30th November starting at 2pm.  
Christingle services were introduced to England by the Children’s Society, an organisation that supports many thousands of vulnerable children and young people each year through the donations they receive.  
We would be grateful if you could help us to help them by saving your coins and popping them into the enclosed candle money box.  Your donation could make a big difference to a child somewhere by simply giving a hungry child a hot meal.  
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Please return your Christingle candle when you come along to the Christingle celebration in school. 
Thank you for your continued support

Yours faithfully
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K. Stephenson

Senior Teacher
